
DEAR USMNEWS.NET 
 
Dear usmnews.net, 
 
Just saw the announcement for Lee Gore’s retirement party.  As a citizen and a faculty 
member, I would like to know what Lee has been up to for the last several months.  Has he 
done any work for the office of the University Counsel since Martha announced that Jon 
Mark Weathers was taking over the job? 
 
Name withheld by request 
 

DEAR USMNEWS.NET 
 
The recent email to the whole University says that Lee Gore’s retirement party is being 
held in the president’s conference room.  If it is the room I’m thinking about, they must not 
be expecting more than a dozen people.  Won’t all the “plaintiffs” (how Lee used to refer to 
the faculty) want to come bid their fond farewells. 
 
Name withheld by request 


